Office of the“R‘egist.rar

American
. L

March 24, 2021

Dear AUB Students and Professors,
We hope that you are doing well and staying safe.

Annunciation Day is tomorrow, Thursday, March 25, 2021. In line with our University Calendar,
tomorrow is a holiday, and no instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held.

Kind Regards,

Office of the Registrar



